Howard, Jeff (DEEP)

From: Gary Bent <gdbent@earthlink.net>

Sent: Saturday, August 29, 2015 10:18 PM

To: DEEP ClimateChange

Subject: comment 1 on leadership meeting of August 28

| attended the meeting online. | found it insulting that when the public comment portion of the meeting
started that members of the leadership group started leaving. Was not one of the characteristics of leadership
that the group identified was listening? How are we supposed to seriously think you want the public as
stakeholders when your members don’t listen to want the public is saying?

Sincerely,
Gary Bent



